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Item 10 (ii) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Failed Applications for Judicial Reviews 

Summary 
 

The Parish Council’s costs of £6100, relating to the two 
failed applications for Judicial Reviews will be received from 
Spratt Endicott.  The matter is now closed and requires no 
further Parish Council discussion. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To note the above and agree the PC’s acceptance of the 
Vice Chairman’s Statement on this matter. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

The Parish Council has been shown by the Court’s decisions 
to have acted correctly throughout this matter, and the 
matter of costs has now been resolved. 
 

Impact on Budget Reimbursement to the Parish Council of £6100. 
 

Risks 
 
 

N/A 

 Background The two applications for a Judicial Review were dismissed 
by the Court because they were ‘totally without merit’.  The 
Parish Council successfully fought both reviews and Spratt 
Endicott has agreed to reimburse the Parish Council for its 
costs.  
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

The Orders relating to the failed applications for Judicial 
Reviews have been circulated previously to the Parish 
Council. 
 
The Vice-Chairman’s statement has been circulated and will 
be read out at the meeting. 

 


